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Some people dream of a better world. Others make it happen. 

For nearly ten years, the ladies of the Cullasaja Womenôs Outreach have joined together to make this little 
corner of the world a better place. Year after year, our grassroots collective has asked for your kindness and 
consideration in helping us make a difference in the lives of the people around us.  
 
Year after year, you have responded with resounding generosityðgenerosity that has allowed us to invest 
over $725,000 to strengthen the Highlands-Cashiers community. We have done so in the form of grants and 
donations to over 18 local not-for-profit organizations. These are not just any  organizations, but ones that 
truly work to cultivate a caring community. 
 
Your dollars have been invested to bring comfort and a helping hand, some-
times in the form of a  nutritious meal, or a bag of groceries...other times, in 
the form of medical care, or a much needed prescription. Your dollars have 
helped provide essential dental care, or subsidized the cost of counseling. 
They have covered heating bills, provided childcare, and helped support dig-
nified end-of-life care. Your dollars have done all of these thing for Macon 
and Jackson County residents, who at times struggle to make ends meet.   
Incredibly, those dollars have accomplished even more... 
 
Your donations have enabled us to provide grants for  afterschool  
programs that promote sound academics, literacy and an appreciation of the 
arts and nature for children, who otherwise would not have had the  
opportunity for a little extra attention and guidance. Every dollar donated to 
Cullasaja Womenôs Outreach has gone to enhance our surrounding community.  
 
This yearôs Grants Committee is getting organized to do even more. Under the guidance of 2015 Grant  
Co-chairs Annette Lovell and Nancy Harrison, we will strive, once again, to support local programs that are 
responsible, sustainable and that have a real impact upon the people who live and work in our community. 
But before we can do that, we need your support. Please consider donating to the CWO Charities Fund this 
year. Help us to nurture the good works being done in the Highlands-Cashiers community. The need is real. 
The net effect is positive. Together, we can do so much. May God bless you all for your generosity. 
       
Margi Eichman and Frazer McCrorey, 2015 Executive Directors  

 

Your generosity is 
only the beginning of 
our CWO storyĄ 
by reaching out,  
to make a difference 
in the lives of the 
those around us, we 
change who we are.  
Truly, it is in giving 
that we receive. 

CWO members  

gathered at this 

yearõs Welcome Back 

Coffee on June 13th. 

 

Hope to see more of 

you at our annual 

CWO Luncheon on 

Friday, July 24 at the 

Clubhouse. Call  or 

stop by Reception to 

make a reservation 

to mingle with the  

loveliest ladies on 

the Plateau. 




